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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Isla Lewis 

Jake Todd 

Bella Nyberg 

Kacey Thompson 

Matthew Ayres 

Bethany Sales 

2012 SCHOOL DIARY 

Monday 22nd 

October 

Starfish trip to Beamish 

Tuesday 23rd 

October 

PTA Halloween Discos 

Friday 26th October 3.15pm School Closes for 

Half Term Break 

Monday 5th 

November 

School Re-opens for 

pupils 

NO TRAINING DAY 

****NEW**** 

Monday 5th 

November 

Online Portal for entry 

to Reception Class opens 

Thursday 8th 

November 

PTA School Shop in Hall 

at 3.15pm 

****NEW**** 

Friday 9th November 

PTA QUIZ NIGHT 

****NEW**** 

Monday 12th 

November 

Starfish spending the 

day at Shilbottle First 

School—creative writing 

****NEW**** 

Monday 26th—

Wednesday 28th 

November 

Year 4 Residential Visit 

to Robinwood 

****NEW**** 

Thursday 6th 

December 

PTA Christmas Fair 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for Week 6 
Our overall school target is 95 % attendance. 
Please help us achieve this EVERY week.  
OVERALL—94%:  NO STAR THIS WEEK 

Reception (Turtles)   95% 
Year 1 Puffins -   91% 
Year 2 Puffins –  92% 
Year 3 Starfish-   94% 
Year 4 Starfish -           99% 

Well Done Y4 Starfish!!! 

SCARECROW COMPETITION WINNERS 
Well done for all the amazing creations that we saw at 

today’s scarecrow competition..  Our local PCSO, Darin 

Fawcett came along to judge  them.  The winning entries 

were:  Alex Hale, Bailey Straker, Amber Lewins and  Hayden 

Hunter. 

Victorian Costumes for Beamish 
The Starfish are off to Beamish for the 

day on Monday. We’re hoping that all of 

the children can bring some kind of 

outfit to help them 

become a real ‘Victorian 

child’ to really help bring 

the experience to life!  If 

anyone has any items of 

spare clothing that could 

be used to help create 

such costumes please let 

Miss Barnes know. 

We were pleased to welcome 

Mr and Mrs Sweetman to our 

assembly today.  We’re really 

grateful for the support 

they’ve given us to create the 

murals in our KS1 and KS2 

corridors in memory of their 

daughter Gillian.  Take some 

time to have a closer look at 

the murals; there’s so much of 

the children’s work to see on 

them. 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 
PTA Discos are on Tuesday.  We look 

forward to seeing some excellent 

costumes!  Foundation Stage from 

4pm—5pm and KS1 and KS2 from 

5.15pm—6.15pm.  Look out for 

posters around school for more 

details. 

Foundation Stage  

Wet Weather Fun 

It’s not been all doom and gloom 

with bad weather this week. Our 

Foundation Stage children have 

had a great time sprinkling 

powder paint into puddles and 

splashing!! 

I Am Learning 

Children in Y1-Y4 

should take a look at the 

new game based learning and 

revision tool on NORTLE. 

The children earn credits to 

play games 

by answering 

questions! 
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